
 
 

Guidelines for Travel North of 53 
Effective May 26, 2020 

 
Anyone requesting travel North of 53 will continue to need a pass: 

1. People who are coming into the community from other locations 

must call (204) 301-3004 

2. Visitors who are coming to Norway House must not have 

travelled South of 53 in the last 14 days 

3. Travel Passes will be given out 9am to 4pm each day, Monday to 

Friday for daily, overnight and weekends 

4. For Evenings and Weekends, passes will be given out only on an 

emergency basis by a designated on-call worker  

5. Band members or non-band members returning to Norway 

House must not be on the banned list through Band Council 

Resolution. 

6. Norway House citizens who are returning from prison must not 

have conditions restricting their entry into Norway House. 

7. No one from South of 53 will be allowed to visit at this time until 

the travel restriction to North of 53 is lifted  

8. Everyone must self-monitor and if they have symptoms to call 

the Clinic, Health links or Hospital 

Everyone must continue to practice social distancing measures, 

hand washing, and wear masks when they leave the community.  If 

you are sick, stay home. 


